
AGENDA 

WASCO COUNTY LIBRARY SERVICE DISTRICT 

BOARD MEETING 

Tuesday, February 21, 2017 

4:00 p.m. 

Location: The Dalles Public Library meeting room 

 
I. CALL TO ORDER 

II. APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

III. RECOGNITION OF VISITORS AND INTERESTED PARTIES 

IV. ADDITIONS TO AGENDA 

V. SHARED CONCERNS OF THE BOARD 

VI. LIBRARY DIRECTOR REPORTS 

VII. OLD BUSINESS 

VIII. NEW BUSINESS 

IX. FINANCIAL REVIEW 

X. UPDATES 

XI. ADJOURNMENT 

a. Set Next Meeting Date and Location 

b. Adjourn 

 

  



 

 

Wasco County Library Service District 

Board Meeting 

November 15, 2016 

Location:  The Dalles 
 

 

MINUTES SUBJECT TO APPROVAL 

 

Board members present:  Margaret Brewer, Rita Rathkey, Carolyn Wood, Carol Jones, and Dick Stentz 

 

Staff present:  Valerie Stephenson, Jeff Wavrunek, Sarah Tierney 

 

Called to order: at 4:04 by chairman, Margaret Brewer 

 

Corrections to minutes:  None, Carolyn Wood moved to approve, Dick Stentz seconded, and the 

minutes were approved. 

 

Recognition of visitors and interested parties: None 

 

Additions to agenda: None 

 

Shared Concerns: None 

 

Library Directors’ Reports: 
 

Dufur – Sarah reported that she is working on a coat giveaway. She is looking at a Columbia 

Clothing Company coat giveaway grant. In November they had 25 veterans attend a Veterans Day 

assembly. Public storytime on Thursdays is going well. 
 

Maupin –Forty teenagers participated in a very successful Humans vs Zombies Nerf war event at 

the high school, which supported the Library’s sponsorship of the event. Valerie is trying to get the Taiko 

drummers to perform at her library through a Wasco Cultural Trust grant. Lyn Craig is writing grants for 

the proposed new library. The Ford Family Foundation and the Oregon Community Foundation are two 

foundations that she has requested funding from. 
 

The Dalles – The Boys in the Boat book event was a big hit as about forty people came to listen 

to the daughter of the main character in the book talk about the Washington-based rowing team’s success 

at the Olympic Games. Jim Tindall, school district librarian, is writing grants to fund a community-wide 

literary event revolving around an author’s visit from Sherman Alexie. The event will take place during 

the week of April 13, 2017. The library is participating in the event and has written a grant to the Wasco 

County Cultural Trust for monetary support.  

 

Old Business: Valerie now has a more detailed book budget. 

 

New Business: None 

 

Financial Review: Financial report accepted as presented.   

 



Updates: Jeff will seek to set up a meeting between the Library Board and Julie Krueger, city manager, 

and Kate Mast, Finance Director, to discuss the administration fee and its formula that the City charges 

the Library District.  

 

The next meeting will be held January 17
th
 at 4:00 in The Dalles. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 5:10 pm 

 

 

 

WASCO COUNTY LIBRARY SERVICE 

      DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

      

    

     __________________________________ 

          Margaret Brewer, Chair    

    

     __________________________________ 

          Carolyn Wood, Vice-Chair  

        

     __________________________________ 

          Rita Rathkey, Board Member 

       

     __________________________________ 

          Carol Jones, Board Member    

 

     __________________________________ 

          Dick Stentz, Board Member 

  



 
  



Program statistics 

 

Teen Services 
    12/5/2016 Youth Fiber Guild 

  
8 

12/7/2016 TLAB 
  

8 

12/8/2016 Yugioh 
  

8 

12/19/2016 Youth Fiber Guild 
  

8 

12/22/2016 Yugioh 
  

8 

     

     

     

     

   
Total 40 

Adult Services 
   

 

Due to weather conditions, no outreach services occurred during the month of 
January 

    1/19/2017 3rd Thursday Book Group 
 

3 

1/24/2017 End of Life conversations 
 

6 

1/25/2017 Adult movie night 
 

7 

1/26/2017 Mystery/Crime Book Group 
 

4 

    

  
Total 20 

 
Youth 
Services 

    
Date Name of Event/Outreach 

 

Total includes 
adults 

     

     

     

     

     

     Pre-School Outreach 
   

     All cancelled due to 
weather 

    

     

      

  



 
  



 
  



 
  



 


